
Vice President Machado Ventura
Receives Delegation from
Portuguese Communist Party

Havana, June 13 (RHC)-- Vice President José Ramón Machado Ventura met Monday in Havana with a
visiting delegation from the Portuguese Communist Party (PCP), led its General Secretary Jerónimo de
Sousa. 

During the exchange, Machado Ventura, who is also the Second Secretary of the Cuban Communist
Party's Central Committee, briefed the Portuguese communists on the documents approved at the 3rd
plenary session of the party's Central Committee and later, during the 2nd extraordinary parliamentary
meeting.

The Portuguese visitors renewed their condemnation of Washington's nearly six decade-old blockade
policy towards Cuba and underscored the full validity of the revolutionary thought and legacy of leader
Fidel Castro for the present and future generations of communists in Cuba and all over the world.
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